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“Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the
Lord may have free
course, and be glorified,
even as it is with you”
(2 Thessalonians 3:1)
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Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!
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“Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable,
always abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labour is not in vain in
the Lord” 1" Corinthians 15:58.

Dear Pastor,

This is a well known verse of the Scriptures that is always there to comfort us. Three things Paul is telling us here,
“be ye stedfast, unmoveable, and abounding. These three things are to be applied to the work of the Lord. Some-
times the success we would like to see does not show off, and we get tired, discouraged, disappointed... but then,
this verse of God’s Word comes to our minds to refresh us. Then we have to remember these three words in order
to go on for the Lord.

Thank the Lord, a soul has been saved!

One elderly (87), very lucid woman has been recently saved at the hospital. My mother-in-law had to go to the
hospital for several days because of some respiratory difficulties. One Saturday. while visiting, we had the oppor-
tunity to speak about the Lord with a lady named Marycruz. On Sunday I had a better chance to show her the plan
of salvation. She asked me some questions showing some interest. It was a very nice conversation. My wife had
to stay with her mother that Sunday evening so she missed our Evening Service. But guess what; that evening
Maricruz told my wife that she was thinking about what we told her, and she wanted to receive the Lord Jesus as
her Savior. Fina told her a little more about the Gospel, and asked if she wanted to receive Christ as her personal
Savior to be forgiven of her sins and get right with God. She said she was willing to do it. By the time we finished
our service— in which we were praying for her salvation — my wife sent me a message letting me know that she
was gloriously saved. Praise the Lord! This lady has terminal cancer. She is in much pain, though in her opinion
and her nurse’s opinion, she feels more release. Please, remember her in your prayers.

Passing out tracts.

We continue keeping on passing tracts out. Every first Saturday of the month, a group from our church gets to-
gether and goes out giving tracts hand by hand. Some times the Lord is giving us some opportunities to answer
questions that people may ask us.

Trip to Oviedo.

My wife had an invitation to participate this year in a panel dealing with child-training. There were other women
from different parts of Spain. Five ladies went from our church to attend that two-day ladies meeting. They were
blessed by this conference and the fellowship.

Invitation to preach for a Faith Promise Conference.
Last month we had an invitation to preach for a Missions Conference. It seems that God moved some hearts to
give more for missions. Their new aim has considerably increased. Thank the Lord for that!

Nino and Teresa are coming back to Spain.
You may remember that this older couple went back to Brasil. Well, thank God they are coming back to us. Their
arrival is expected to be the 25" this month.

Grand parents for the third time.

Lord willing we are going to be grandparents for the third time next June. We are very excited. Damaris, our
daughter, is going to give birth to a baby boy at the middle of June. His name is going to be Williams. Pray that
everything goes well with them.

We pray for you very often.

There are many the times we remember all of you in our prayers. We acknowledge that it is because of you that
we can be here fulfilling God’s plans for us. We thank the Lord for His provision to us through all of you dear
people. May God richly bless you, each one.

Thanks so much for your prayers as well. Keep praying for us, as well as for Spain.

The Sanchez Family
Your missionaries in Spain.



